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Beagle Bay Futures Indigenous Corporation

Beagle Bay Community is introducing a
Community Entry Fee.

From 15th April 2024 visitors to the community will be required
to pay $15 each, children under 10 can enter Beagle Bay for
free. The community corporation, Beagle Bay Futures
Indigenous Corporation (BBFIC), has introduced this fee to
generate an income to be used to create jobs and opportunities
in Beagle Bay. 
Without the entry fee the community has no income and no way
to meet its obligations to maintain the public toilet built by
Kimberly Development Commission for the use of visitors to
Beagle Bay.
BBFIC is run by a volunteer board. The board and the
community have dreams and goals to create economic activity
and jobs by developing businesses including tourism and
hospitality as well as managing and creating services and
programs run in the community. The income from the entry fee
will allow BBFIC to employ someone to support the work of the
board and make these goals and plans progress. 
Beagle Bay visitor wrist bands can be purchased from the
community office, Beagle Bay Store or the Broome Visitor
Centre. Online payment will be available soon. 

Thank you for supporting the Beagle Bay Community. 


